

Serving the public since 1993!

## hppt://www.ProtectionAgainstCrime.com

## Thank you for taking the time to review this material.

Hope this helps with your decision to have Gary Politte with Protection Against Crime (PAC), hold the free personal safety seminar. This program for men and women is informative and educational for friends, coworkers, and family. Many of the facilities are on a 1 or 2 year rotating basis, depending on staff turnover and needs.

Gary completed his training in El Paso, Texas with retired law-enforcement agents out of Los Angeles, California. Gary is a National Speaker and has provided hundreds of Personal Safety Seminars through out the Southern and South West Regions of the United States each year since 1993. As you can see from the references, Gary does seminars for different types of facilities, organizations, and clubs. Many of them are mixed groups and typically he presents the seminar at their weekly, monthly or annual: meetings, breakfasts or luncheons .Gary is able to provide his services to the people who have the desire and need for this program. He holds the seminars by organization, department or shift depending on the needs of those attending the program. Moreover, most Risk Management, Staff Development, and Human Resource Departments schedule the seminar as a mandatory program for their employees or members. The seminars range in length from 35 minutes to 60 minutes depending on the needs or structure of each group. Since this is a personal safety seminar, at the end of the program, Gary does introduce a non-lethal, non-toxic self-defense spray and trains everyone to use it.

At PAC we believe that personal safety should be part of a person's life-style, and comments have been that knowledge learned from Gary was not brought out in other safety programs previously attended by personnel. Gary does make the seminar humorous as well as entertaining, but the main reason is to have everyone be aware and prepared. By viewing our web site we believe that your company or organization will find the crime prevention information beneficial for everyone's personal safety.

If you have any questions or need more information to schedule a seminar please call. References follow for you to review at your convenience.

Again, Thank You and we look forward to hearing from you soon.

**Protection Against Crime** 

806.441.9571

1.800.525.9877

www.protectionagainstcrime.com





Gary Politte
Protection Against Crime
P.O. BOX 54112
Lubbock, TX. 79453

Gary,

I wanted to thank you again for your very informative presentation that you gave to our staff today. We enjoyed the mixture of Self Defense Training, education regarding Profiling Predators, and the statistics on rapes, robbery, and crimes against persons. Your touch of humor made the information more receptive.

Even though you had given this information a couple of years ago the staff felt the reminder was very important. Looking around the room today at our female staff members I was very grateful for the opportunity for our staff to buy your non-lethal safety device. I feel that our staff is much safer now when they are out seeing patients in the various areas that we service, especially since we never know what type of situation we are going to walk in on.

I feel your service is very important and appreciate your willingness to travel the many miles that you do to educate communities about crime prevention.

Sincerely,

Tammy Crouch, R.N. CHPN CQI Manager



August 23, 2007

Mr. Gary Politte P.O. Box 54112 Lubbock, TX 79453 Phone: 806-441-9571

Dear Gary,

Thank you so much for the presentation to our group on protection against crime. The presentation was both informative and useful. I would highly recommend that you talk with as many groups as you can in regards to this subject.

I am sure that most people do not know the statistics on how rampant the violent acts of rape are in our communities. Many times this is a subject that most people would rather not talk about, but your down to earth, sometimes humorous approach to this serious and frightening subject made the discussion more palatable.

Having the availability to purchase the protection product at the end of the course was an added bonus. Again, thank you so much for the presentation. We will definitely have you back again, next year!

Yours truly, Lusar D. Slater BSU, RU

Susan G. Slater, BSN, RN

Sears Methodist Community Services

Administrator of Specialty Services, Director of Technology

3233 South Willis Street

Abilene, TX 79605

Phone (325) 692-4500

Email: sslater@sears-methodist.com

## TOM GREEN COUNTY SHERIFF'S CRISIS INTERVENTION UNIT 222 West Harris San Angelo, Texas 76903 (325) 658-3921

August 25, 2004

To Whom It May Concern:

Gary Politte has provided training to the volunteers and staff of the Tom Green County Sheriff's Crisis intervention Unit two times during the last few years. His training is very informative and interesting. He covered aspects of self-protection that some of us had not considered. Most of our volunteers are women and the training is especially practical for them.

Mr. Politic also presented us with the opportunity to purchase his non-lethal, non-toxic spray for self-protection. Most of us purchased the spray, which seems to be well suited for our needs. I would recommend Mr Pollitte's presentation to almost any group of people who may need to become more aware of dangers we don't always think about.

Respectfully,

Rita Guthrie, Coordinator





Lori Koonce, R.N., B.A.A.S. Staff Development Hospice of South Texas 1908 N. Laurent Suite 430 Victoria, Texas 77901

Gary Politte
Protection Against Crime
P.O. Box 54112
Lubbock, TX. 79453

## Dear Gary,

Thank you so much for a very informative presentation on self- protection for our staff. The response of the staff was overwhelmingly positive as you can see from the enclosed evaluations. The touch of humor you provided made a very serious subject more receptive.

Our Hospice personnel are always at risk and this is a concern for myself as safety officer and for all our managers. We like to provide as much education and training as possible to assure that they will be safe at all hours and in all places. If you have no objections we would like to have your website posted somewhere accessible to our employees. Cay Collie presently has the tape you lent us and should be showing this within the next week

I am sorry we were not able to share lunch with you but know you had a busy schedule here while in Victoria.

Many thanks!

Sincerely,

Lori Koonce, R.N., B.A.A.S.



2121 South Columbia Avenue, Sulte 200 . Tulsa, Oklahoma 74114 . (918) 747-2273 . (918) 747-2573 FAX 1005 West Archer • P.O. Box 1798 • Claremore, Oklahoma 74018-1798 • (918) 342-1222 • (918) 342-8191

08-09-04

To Whom It May Concern:

This is a letter of reference for Gary Politte and Protection Against Crime. We recently had Gary present the PAC program to our employees. Safety is so important in this day and age and we wanted our hospice employees to know how to protect themselves. The presentation was very informative and well received by all staff members. Every person in attendance stated that they had learned a great deal from the presentation (even the males!). We would recommend this program to other groups and hope to have other presentations in the future. Gary is so knowledgeable about safety and protection. I truly believe our hospice employees will be safer now.

Sincerely,

QI/Compliance Manager Hospice of Green Country



